AMITY TOWNSHIP PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD

AMITY TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL BUILDING

JULY 6, 2010   7:00 PM
MEETING MINUTES
MEMBERS ATTENDING:     Harold Boyer, Joe Rusiewicz, Risa Marmontello.   

CALL TO ORDER:  Chairman Boyer called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm with the pledge to the flag. 

MOTION TO APPROVE MINUTES OF JUNE 7, 2010.  Motion made by Joe Rusiewicz, second by Harold Boyer.  Motion passed 3-0.

TOWNSHIP MANAGER’S REPORT

Mr. Lyon’s report mentioned several items completed in recreation areas – Hill Road pathways, gates installed at tennis courts, water leak fixed at Amity Community Park, window fixed at concession stand.   A baseball clinic was approved for Hill Road Recreation Area. Final payment was received for Leaf Creek Trail grant. Questions remain about the work remaining on the parking lot at Morlatton Village. Price estimates are being obtained for the tennis courts at Lake Drive.
Mr. Boyer commented that Scott Stepp was coordinating efforts for the Morlatton Village improvements and it was expected to be finished by the time of the annual festival in September. 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

MOTION made to approve sign for Jake Oxenford Field at Lake Drive. Motion made by Risa Marmontello, second by Joe Rusiewicz. Motion passed 3-0.  
COMMUNITY DAYS-  Board members decided not to staff a booth at Community Days in September.

Mr. Boyer will talk to his school contacts again about a possible tennis tournament for the weekend of Community Days.  

PUBLIC COMMENT - None
BOARD CONCERNS   
Joe Rusiewicz asked about the grant for Monocacy Hill.  Risa reported that no decisions on grant awards had been made yet.  Risa Marmontello mentioned that there were a few items to bring to the board concerning Monocacy Hill at the August meeting.
Board discussed the dates of upcoming meetings on AWIP. -  Two possible items for the August meeting agenda will be 2011 budget and plans for the basketball program.  

MOTION TO ADJOURN MEETING  made at 7:15 PM by Risa Marmontello, second by Harold Boyer.  Motion passed 3-0.  
                                                                                      Respectfully submitted,
                                                                                      Risa Marmontello, Secretary
